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Paul Hardiman

From: Winchcombe Town Council <clerk@winchcombetowncouncil.co.uk>

Sent: 07 July 2016 11:23

To: Paul Hardiman

Subject: QB Recomend to Referendum

Dear Paul 

 

At a meeting of Winchcombe Town Council held on 6 July 2016 having carefully considered the issues and options , Members requests Tewkesbury Borough Council to 

modify the Winchcombe and Sudeley Neighbourhood Plan by incorporating the recommendations of the Examiner and putting the Plan to referendum of the relevant 

electorate as soon as possible. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Terry Willett 

Winchcombe Town Council Clerk 

 

 
 

Abbey Fields Community Centre 

Back Lane 

Winchcombe 

GLOS. 

GL54 5QH 

 

01242 604087 

 

www.winchcombetowncouncil.co.uk 
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